
There are just a few OBSERVER  subscriptions left to be paid $20. 

HURRY HARD! and mark your calendars 
for the Annual Curling Tournament Sunday 
March 2nd from 2 -4 pm at the Fort Garry 

Curling Club on Archibald. Cost is $10 which 
includes dinner at 5 pm. There is a sign-up sheet on 

the bulletin board by Luci’s office. Join in the FUN!  

Gather your friends and family together 

to form a team of  8 and claim the 

bragging rights at the WPUC QUIZ NIGHT  

on Saturday April 26
th

 at 7 pm!  

Put your thinking caps on! It will be a 

FUN-filled night of silliness!! 

What do scientists and phsycians think of religion?  Aren’t they 
incompatible?  Would you be interested in learning more?   The video 
series, Religion and Science,  produced by the 

Wesley Ministry Network features host, Dr. Francis 
Collins who directs the Human Genome Institute.  

It includes presentations on the famous atheist  
Richard Dawkins arguing that his work has been a 
disservice to science and religion.  Other 

presenters look at the ethical minefield that is 
genetic research and explorations into the human brain. Wed.  May 7th – 

28th. Sign-up sheet on bulletin board. For other questions, contact Sharon. 

 

Betty Andrews        Adrienne Farysey            Leo Grandy 

Betty Steffens     Emma Hill                           Heather Karavas 

Philip Kuhtey        Nicole Meyer-Nunn          Sawyer Pacheco 

Jim Raitt        Brian Shirtliffe                           Katelyn Sitka 

Edward Stadnyk     

*** 

Peter & Paulette Cote Czehryn 

Douglas & Gladys Wirth 

Next Week’s Scripture Reading:  
Leviticus 19: 1-2, 9-18 and Matthew 5: 38-48 

 

 
OUR MISSION 

Windsor Park United Church seeks to be a welcoming 
community. Based on the life and teachings of Jesus Christ, 

we nurture our faith and spiritual life by: worshipping and 
learning together, caring for each other, embracing our 
diversity, reaching out to those who live around us and 

working together in service to Creation. 

THE LIFE & WORK OF WPUC 

February 16, 2014 – February 23, 2014  

Monday Louis Riel Day (office closed) 

 1 pm  UCW Unit 5 Mtg. 
 6:15 pm Sparks & Brownies 
Tuesday 1 pm Art Group 
Wednesday 9:30 am Moms ‘n’ Tots 

 2 pm Alzheimers Presentation 

Thursday  9:30 am Study Group 
 1:30 pm  Little Moccasins 
 7:45 pm  Choir Practice 

Friday 7 pm Winter Break Concert 
Saturday 4 pm Private Function 
Next Sunday 9:45 am Joyful Noise Practice 

Please remember to pick-up your 2013 tax receipts! 

If you are interested in purchasing Sobeys Gift Cards, we 
have a few left. Our goal is to have the remaining cards 
sold by the end of February. Please contact Luci.  

Join us Wed. February 19th @ 2 pm. We will be hosting a 

presentation from the  Alzheimers Society. There is a 

sign-up sheet in the lobby. 

“KEEPING THE AGING BRAIN HEALTHY” 

 

 



Attention All Youth:  We will be having a planning meeting/get- 
together on Saturday, February 22nd from 7pm to 8:30pm 
here at the church. We will be talking about what you would like 
this youth group to look like and  your ideas about what you 
might like to do in the coming year. This is a very important 
evening as this is your group and we hope that you would like to 
have a part in the decision making. Also as usual there will be 
snacks and beverages available. Please contact Patrick at the 
church to let him know if you would be attending, so that we 
know how many we might have for this important discussion. 

It has been brought to our attention that all the lights (including 
the dishwasher) were left on and firedoors (including doors 

that are to be locked) were left open. We are 
requesting that everyone help us save money, 
be more energy efficient and conscious of 
our environment by turning off all lights, 
closing all fire doors and locking all doors. 
Thank you!  

WINTER BREAK CONCERT! 

A concert to chase away the winter blues and do 

good things! 

Friday February 21st @ 7 pm 

Windsor Park United Church   

1062 Autumnwood Drive 
Featuring:   

“Vox” from Gordon Bell High School 

 

“Jan Harding-Jeanson” from CBC 

“Mikayla Zacharias”  a Glenlawn Collegiate student  

and a Forks Busker 

Proceeds will go to the Gordon Bell Green Space Project  
and the WPUC Lift Fund.  

Tickets  are $15  or 2/$25 
Contact the office 256-8792 

 officewpuc@mymts.net 

Women and Alcohol 
Time to start the conversation 

Journalist Ann Dowsett Johnston 

chronicles her own journey with 

alcohol and presents the alarming 

statistics  about teen girls and 

marketing strategies of  the alcohol 

companies. 

  

How do girls and women  
manage stress and  

depression? Are we  
drinking to cope or sleep? 

 
We’ll start the discussion on Wednesday 

February 26th  

at 7:00 pm  

Windsor Park United Church 

1062 Autumnwood Drive 

For info: 256-8792  

 wpucwpg@mymts.net 

 

Sheri Lysy from AFM will be a resource person for this event. 

If you are interested in gaining more information…   

we have several copies of  

WOMEN and ALCOHOL:  

A SPECIAL REPORT by Ann Dowsett Johnston  

on the small square table in the lobby. 
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